
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

  PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    June 25, 2013 
Time:  12:30 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Train vs. Pedestrian Update  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office, 
has concluded its investigation of a train vs. pedestrian crash that occurred on June 24, 2013 at 
about 1:45 pm near E. Custer Ave and Broad St.  
 
Witness statements showed the 52 year-old man intentionally walked onto the train tracks, 
turned toward the train and was struck by the train.  The male subject was deceased upon the 
arrival of the Oshkosh Police Department.   
 
With respect to the family, no other information will be released at this time.  
 
If you or someone you know is having a difficult time coping with a situation, there are many 
resources available to help.  In Oshkosh, you may call the Winnebago County Crisis line at 233-
7707 or if you live in the Appleton/Neenah/Menasha area, you may call 722-7707.   
 
There are many national organizations that can help.  You may go to: 
http://suicidehotlines.com/wisconsin.html for more information and phone numbers to help. 
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